UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

No. CE/ADM/25/19/11 Date: 25/04/2019

It is notified for general information of all concerned that in view of the Lok Sabha
Election 2019, there will be no UG and PG Examinations on the scheduled polling
date as well as on the date preceding thereto and on the date following thereto.

Controller of Examipdtions (Acting)



